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John Ryan <john@ryanlegalservice.com>
Fri 1/19/2024 12:32 PM

To:Lachelle Pulliam <LachellePulliam@FayettevilleNC.gov>

Ms. Pulliam,

I was retained by the PBA to represent Sgt Rugg in the Jada Johnson case. I called and left you a message
but I wanted to follow up with an email.

Now that the City of Fayetteville has been dismissed from the case, will the City be providing direct
representation for Sgt. Rugg and Officer Borom? If not, what is the City’s position as to why?

If you prefer to call me back, my cell is 910.385.4392

Blessings,
John

John Ryan, JD, LL.M.
Attorney at Law

PO Box 569
508 West Main Street
Mount Olive, NC 28365
Main Office (919)706-0390
Fax (910)260-5213
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